
 

 

 
An improved website will make it easier to refer 
patients to our Gold Coast Health services. 
Launching 2021 
 

A single point of access for information regarding our services and how we deliver them 

 

Integrated with Clinical Prioritisation Criteria (CPC), Smart Referrals and HealthPathways 

 

Improved navigation across referral pathways and community-based services 

 

Refined and efficient digitally enabled referral processes 

 
Engagement has commenced with external referrers to support the 
website delivery. If you would like more information, please reach out  
to GCGPLU@health.qld.gov.au  
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Our referral process is changing 


